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NATP announces Virtual Tax Season Update

Three-day workshop offers individual tax updates and COVID-19-related tax relief
education

APPLETON, Wis. (Sept. 22, 2020) — Legislation passed this year as a result of COVID-19 led to many
changes in how tax professionals will advise their clients and assist them in recovery. The National
Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) Virtual Tax Season Update is the best way preparers can
remain up to date on knowledge critical for their professional success.

The Virtual Tax Season Update is a three-day event taking place five separate dates to accommodate
learners’ schedules and commitments. The first event will take place Nov. 9-11, 2020, followed by Nov.
18-20; Dec. 7-9; Dec. 14-16; and Jan. 11-13. NATP is also offering the event as an on-demand option for
those who can’t make any of the live event dates.

Education sessions during the three-day update event include individual 1040 updates, business tax
returns, payroll tax updates, PPP loans and more. Additional session topics to be offered are:

CARES Act provisions and retroactive changes for individuals and businesses
Retirement updates from the SECURE and CARES Acts

Depreciation, including bonus and qualified improvement property (QIP) correction
Changes to employee benefit plans

To learn more about the Virtual Tax Forum event, visit natptax.com/update. To learn more about NATP,
visit www.natptax.com.
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The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association dedicated to equipping
tax professionals with the resources, connections and education they need to provide the highest level of
service to their clients. NATP is comprised of more than 22,000 leading tax professionals who believe in a
superior standard of ethics and exemplify professional excellence. Members rely on NATP to deliver
professional connections, content expertise and advocacy that provides them with the support they need
to best serve their clients. The organization welcomes all tax professionals in their quest to continually
meet the needs of the public, no matter where they are in their careers. The NATP headquarters is
located in Appleton, WI. To learn more, visit www.natptax.com.
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